
Yohn, Cheryl 

From: ContactForm@state.pa.us 
Sent: Wednesday, October 09, 2013 4:32 PM 
To: Help 
Subject: IRRC Website - New Message 

si 
A new message has arrived from the IRRC Website 

First Name: Susan 

Last Name: Buzin 

Company: 

Email: susan buzin@yahoo.com 

Subject: Comon Core 

Message: 
I would like you to reconsider the implementation of Common Core in Pennsylvania. I feel upset and betrayed 
that this new curriculum was ushered in the back door of our school district and districts across this country 
with little to no public discourse. This is a takeover of our LOCAL school districts by the federal government 
and IT MUST BE STOPPED. Our kids are not guinea pigs. As taxpayers, we cannot fund this educational 
experiment. PLEASE LISTEN TO US! 
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